December 8, 2020

The Red Lodge City Council met for a working session on December 8, 2020 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Members Present: Mayor Larson, Aldermen Lyman, Hoffman, Mahan, Weamer, and Westwood.
The items the Mayor, City Council, Public, and Staff discussed were the following:

1. Pool Discussion, Business Plan and Funding- There was much discussion between the City Council,
Staff and the Pool Committee regarding the funding of the pool and moving forward with going out for

construction bids.

The Council agreed that Resolution No. 3558 states that the City is in support of building the new City
Pool.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.
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